
 

 

         
 
 

	
 

July 8, 2024 

  
Dear Westbridge Parents, 
 

Welcome Back to a New School Year 2024-2025! 
 
This New School Year marks the gradual return of the Pre-Pandemic opening of classes to June. By next 

school year, we will be able to open our classes in June. This school year, the teachers and staff has prepared for 
this for more than a month of its Summer Faculty Development Sessions and we are ready to Launch Out Into 
the Deep! 

 
We warmly welcome our new students, including our continuing students this school year. 
 
However, the Online system of the School through the Google Classroom and the students School Gmail 

accounts will remain active in order to take advantage of the facility of the digital system in giving alternative 
mode of instruction in cases where school suspensions are declared due to national or local emergencies.  We will 
also make use of them to provide students with enhancement activities that will complement what they learn in 
the four walls of the classroom. The report cards will still be obtained digitally through each family’s School 
Account.  The RFID of the students will be available once we get all their digital pictures by the first week of 
August.   

 
The following school officers are appointed to their respective positions as Principals of the different 

Grade Levels:  Mr. Lowell N. Rublico – Principal of Elementary (Grades 1-6), Mr. Rey L. Besana – Principal of 
Junior High School (Grades 7-10); and Mr. Bryan N. Tagabe – Principal of Senior High School (Grades 11-12). 

 
We also have new members of the Management Committee. We have Mr. Diego D. Mendoza III as the 

Associate Director for Personal Formation, Mr. Gerard Eugene L. Lacaya as the Associate Director for Academic 
Standards and yours truly as the new Executive Director. Starting this school year, Mr. Pierre M. Prudente will 
be our Human Resource Officer. 

 
Lastly, we will inform you soon of your son’s mentor and the list of new or continuing Parent Coordinators 

(PCs), our greatest allies.  Please give them your all-out support and feel free to approach them or your principals 
for any suggestion or school concern.   
 

Thank you and again, welcome back! 

          Sincerely, 

  
 
DENNIS L. ADOLACION 
Executive Director 


